
From: Nader Dahu <Nader.Dahu@sonoma-county.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 3:15 PM
To: Cecily Condon <Cecily.Condon@sonoma-county.org>
Cc: Adam Sharron <Adam.Sharron@sonoma-county.org>; nancychain@comcast.net; Johannes
Hoevertsz <Johannes.Hoevertsz@sonoma-county.org>; Janice Thompson
<Janice.Thompson@sonoma-county.org>; SPI-LandDevTraffic-Employees <SPI-LandDevTraffic-
Employees@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: UPE19-0072 - Written request for delay/continuance of 3/28 BZA hearing
Importance: High

Good afternoon Cecily,

This is a follow-up to my phone conversation with Adam Sharron at PRMD regards the UPE19-0072
application project. A voice mail message from Ms. Nancy Cadena, residence at 1321 Spring Hill
Road, expressing a Traffic Safety concern was brought to my attention mid-day yesterday. I had the
opportunity to speak to Ms. Cadena just before I start drafting this email to you. Ms. Cadena has a
legitimate concern worth looking into it further. I am planning to review the files, visit the site,
arranging and scheduling a meeting on site with Ms. Cadena and Adam Sharron next week to
evaluate and address Ms. Cadena’s concern.

I would greatly appreciate you (You, Your staff, and BZA) considering my request for

delaying/continuing the scheduled March 28th BZA hearing to a future date to enable SPI evaluate
and address Ms. Cadena’s traffic safety issue.

Again, your attention to my request is greatly appreciated. Meanwhile, please let me know if you
have questions or would like to discuss it further.

Best regards,

Nader M. Dahu
Engineering Division Manager
Department of Public Infrastructure



County of Sonoma
2300 County Center Drive, Suite B100
Santa Rosa, CA 95403
Phone (707) 565-3813
Fax (707) 565-3750
nader.dahu@sonoma-county.org
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